
Among all the bad news there is one good news today. Our patients, sisters and staff will be 

offered the AstraZeneca vaccine first dose on Thursday afternoon at Holy cross. More details 

to follow later today.  

Thank you for all your hard work and sacrifices. Let us get through this stronger.  

Will try to catch up with you all today and tomorrow. 

Kind regards 

Rasheed  

 


